
Name:​ Levi Todd 
 
Representing:​ Levi Todd, United Neighbors of the 35th Ward 
 
Supporting:​ HB-5574 HA 1 Emergency Rental and Homeowner Protection Act 
 
Testimony: ​I support the Emergency Renter and Homeowner Protection Act, HB5574 because 
I’m concerned about the countless Chicagoans that will be evicted from their homes when the 
moratorium is lifted. We are not just in the middle of a health crisis, we are additionally in the 
midst of a housing crisis as thousands are unable to pay their rent and mortgages as a result of 
losing their job or having their hours cut. Housing is a human right, and this bill provides the 
proper protections to guarantee that that is the case in Illinois. 
 


